Madani, Mo

g
From: Bigelow, Joe
Sent: Monday, November 21, 2016 12:26 PM
To: Bigelow, Joe
Subject: Product Approval Information

Busiding Codes ard Sisndaeds

Dear Product Manufacturers,

This is to inform you that recently we have discovered that there is a minor computer glitch that is indirectly related to
the Product Approval Module. It appears that this glitch is causing some applications to retain the previous/old
uploaded documents in lieu of those uploaded at the time of submittal/approval. The list of the applications that may
have a problem have been posted to the website at the following links.....

October Final Report -
http://www.floridabuilding.org/fbc/commission/FBC 1016/Product Approval/PA applicationswithComments OCT 16.
xls

October Approved by DBPR -
http://www.floridabuilding.org/fbc/commission/FBC 1016/Product Approval/DBPR Approvals1016.xls

December Final —
report http://www.floridabuilding.org/fbc/commission/FBC 1216/Product Approval/PA Applications FOR Public Co
mment 1216.xls

December Approved by DBPR -
http://www floridabuilding.org/fbc/commission/FBC 1216/Product Approval/DBPR Approvals 1216.xls

In order to help us best determine which application(s) may have a problem, we request that you take the time to
review your application(s) available from the link above and determine whether your application(s) are correct or not. If
your application(s) appear to have older documents as described above, please contact us as soon as possible to remedy
this problem. It is our intention to work closely with you to give you the opportunity to revise your application and get it
re-approved in an expedited manner. To alleviate any hardship, it is our intention to waive any application(s} submittal
fee(s).

Sorry for the inconvenience and thank you for your cooperation and understanding.

Should you have any questions please call us at 850-487-1824 or at procodesproductapproval@myfloridalicense.com

Regards,
Codes and Standards: Product Approval Program

Mo Madani, Program Manager

Building Codes and Standards

Florida Department of Business and Professional Regulation
2601 Blair Stone Road

Tallahassee, Florida 32399



